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It is time to return to secure one day in person voting.  Adding the element of official 

picture ID.  We know there has been significant voter fraud across the country, that is 

undisputable, now it the time to lock down voting to only eligible US citizens once and 

for all.  It is very racist and completely absurd to think that "communities of color" 

cannot figure out how to get voter ID. 

It's time single day, in-person, on paper, voter ID required! 

 

 


